
3rd Meeting of the Asian Oceanian VLBI Group (AOV) 

Canberra, Australia, November 9-10, 2018 

 

First Announcement 

 

The third Meeting of the AOV will be hosted by Geoscience Australia, welcoming us in Canberra from 

November 9-10 2018. The Meeting dates lie in between the 21st International Workshop on Laser 

Ranging (November 5-9, Canberra) and the 7th International VLBI Technology Workshop (IVTW) in 

Krabi, Thailand from November 12-15. 

The purpose of this AOV Meeting is to discuss current and future topics of the AOV, organise 

common sessions and foster collaborations. All AOV members are encouraged to attend. The 

meeting will further be open to IVS members, ILRS meeting attendees and everyone else interested. 

The two-day meeting will consist of mainly discussions on the Friday and a presentation style 

workshop on the Saturday. 

 

Timeline: 

March 2018  - first announcement 

July 2018 – second announcement, registration opens 

End of September 2018 – registration closes 

Early October 2018 – program finalised 

November 9-10 – 3rd AOV Meeting in Canberra 

 

For more information, follow the AOV website http://auscope.phys.utas.edu.au/aov/  

 

Best regards, 

Takahiro Wakasugi  - AOV Chair 

Lucia McCallum – AOV Secretary 

Oleg Titov – LOC Chair 
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